








[Date]

Organization Name
Address

Dear [Name]:

Thank you for your previous support of Helping Others Together, (HOT)! Your donation of a [item donated] has contributed in large part to our past fundraising efforts. As you know, the HOT Community Foundation is a Arizona 501(c)(3) organization. We are made up 100% of volunteers, and our mission is to bring people together to provide help and hope for struggling children and families in the West Valley. 

On February 14, 2023 we will be hosting our primary fundraising event, HOT’s Party with a Purpose. During this event, there will be a silent and live auction to assist in raising funds to support our annual Sugar Plum Fairies program. The Sugar Plum Fairies program provides wrapped gifts of clothing, hygiene essentials, toys for the children, and grocery gift cards for the parents. In 2021 the Sugar Plum Fairies program sponsored 101 children and their families to have a magical Christmas, and in 2022, it will support 225 children!

Of course, none of this would be possible without the generous support of our community. As a valued local business [or individual], and past donor, we are writing to ask for your support in providing a [Item/experience requested] to be included in the auction. All donor’s will be recognized on the auction website, and will receive an In-Kind Donation letter to assist in filing a tax deduction to the extent allowed by law.

I will plan to follow up with you in a few weeks [or put in a specific date] to see if [Organization] will be able to accommodate this request. In the meantime, please feel free to reach out with any questions you may have.

Thank you for your support!

Regards,

[Name]
[Phone]
Auction@hotcommunityfoundation.org 
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